
7.     Communications, Petitions, etc. 
 
 

07/20/10 Copy of letter addressed to School Board Chair Tim Grover from Robert 
Larson regarding campaign promises and urging him to reconsider stance 
on Red Plan. 

 
07/20/10 Copy of letter addressed to Duluth Board of Education from James 

Denney suggesting that the Central High School site be used as the 
administrative building and community center. 

 

07/22/10 Copy of letter addressed to School Board Chair Tim Grover from 
Patricia Rose expressing opinion regarding taxpayers’ right to vote for 
what they want for the schools and request that Central High School not 
be sold. 

 


